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Hello

| object to the proposed Assistance and Access Bill in its current form. | am concerned that
there will be no oversight on the bodies that will execute the demands for information
gathering. The broad scope of the law will make it prone to abuse. Govt already has
extensive powers. This appears to be overreaching and will make us a police state.
Regards

Edward Re

Sydney



